Next steps on individual client level
data

24 May 2017, News Categories

The Government will be advising social service providers that their
new contracts will not require the collection of individual client level
data until a new data protection and use policy is in place, say Social
Investment Minister Amy Adams and Minister for Children Anne
Tolley.

“Our Social Investment approach is about intervening earlier to help change lives for
the better. We want to be working alongside providers on ways data sources can help
ensure our most vulnerable New Zealanders are getting access to the services that
they need,” Ms Adams says.

Read the Ministers' announcement.
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